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OFFICIAL 

23 December 2024 

Dear Party 

Precincts Standing Advisory Committee Referral 1: Fishermans Bend Infrastructure Funding 

The Committee thanks you for participating in the Precincts Standing Advisory Committee Referral 1 
Hearing.  The opportunity to make submissions has ended except for drafting related matters specified in 
the attached directions. 

Submissions on drafting will be made through a written process.  There will be an opportunity for queries 
and discussion on drafting: 
Hearing Room 2 
Ground floor, 1 Spring Street, Melbourne 
10:00am – 1.00pm, Thursday 6 February 2025. 

If you have questions, please contact  or 
planning.panels@transport.vic.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Con Tsotsoros 
Committee Chair





Directions: 
Precincts Standing Advisory Committee Referral 1: Fishermans Bend Infrastructure Funding Planning Scheme Amendment 

OFFICIAL 

Drafting comments can be provided even though your primary position may be that the proposal should not be 
supported. 

Privacy and use of personal information 
 A party must not record, keep, distribute or publish contact details of any other party obtained during 
the Committee process, or use those contact details for any other purpose. 

 A party must not record any part of a Hearing by any means without permission from the Chair. 

Further information 
 A party must not file any further information other than what is specified in directions above.  The 
opportunity to make submissions on non-drafting issues ended on 19 December 2024.




